
IFB 2017-240-5: Overhead Garage Door Replacement 

The Saginaw Transit Authority Regional Services (STARS) is soliciting bids for the removal and 

installation of overhead garage doors. 

 

Sealed bids must be received by the Flint Mass Transportation Authority, located at 1401 S. Dort 

Hwy, Flint, MI 48503 at the Admin. Bldg. on or before 10:00 A.M. (EDT), Monday, April 24, 2017. 

Specifications are available to attain from the MTA Purchasing Manager on or after Wednesday, 

April 5, 2017.   

Bids shall be publicly opened and read aloud at MTA’s Administration Building at the same 

address above at 10:15 A.M. (EDT), Monday, April 24, 2017.  

A Pre-Bid meeting will be conducted on Wednesday, April 12, 2017 at 10:30 A.M. (EDT) at STARS 

located at 615 Johnson Street, Saginaw, Michigan 48607.  Bidders are strongly encouraged to 

attend the Pre-Bid meeting. 

 

For more information and to request a copy of this IFB, please email: 

 

Corwin Matthews 

Purchasing Manager – MTA 

cmatthews@mtaflint.org 

 

 

STARS reserve the right to waive any informality in the invitation for bids; to reject any or all 

bids; and to make any award which it considers to be in the best interest of STARS.  STARS 

reserve the right to use whatever reasonable and prudent evaluation techniques it deems 

appropriate. 

 

No bid may be withdrawn for a period of ninety (90) days after submission.   

Funding for this project is available through Federal and State Grants. 
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